
Schools are reopening for all pupils on 8th

March. Here’s what is happening for us at West 

Pennard

One will have windows 

and doors open to let 

fresh air in. 

remember - coat, hat, 

gloves

You will be sat side by 

side and face the 

front. It’s great, you 

can concentrate on 

your teacher more!

Keep a safe 

distance from 

each other and 

the adults…

Tell your 

unnecessary stuff 

to stay At home and 

protect lives

If one must 

cough or 

sneeze, do it in 

one’s hanky…not 

like this chap!



Use hand 

sanitiser to beat 

the virus

Wash your hands whilst 

singing happy birthday 

or better still , 

bohemian rhapsody

Don’t share resources!

For the first time your 

teachers are telling you 

to be selfish

If you look or 

feel anything 

like this, you 

need to stay at 

home!

Some adults will be 

wearing face masks. 

Depending on what you 

are doing, You judge if 

they are smiling at you! 

I’m sure they will be



One will be in a class 

Bubble again. You will 

have playtimes and 

lunch with your class

You will need your planner 

each day and need to have your 

google classroom log on 

information. We will still use 

google classroom for 

homework and possibly 

sometimes for lessons in 

school.

When you arrive at 

8:30 - 8:50 go 

straight to 

classrooms - just like 

the autumn

Use the sealed bins 

to dispose of used 

tissues

Please go 

straight to your 

adult at the end 

of the school day. 

Don’t mix the 

bubbles that we 

have tried so hard 

to maintain.


